
 

The June 2021 Yard of the Month 
 

 
 
 

2305 Bobwhite Lane belongs : Greg and Tina Wirth. 
 
Since buying the house in 2015, Wirth’s have worked hard to make the property environmentally 
friendly, specifically using less water.   
 
Wirths replaced much of the lawn with large flower beds filled with perennials, such as echinacea, 
cranesbill geraniums, and Missouri primrose, to attract pollinators.  Children in the neighborhood 
enjoy walking by and looking for bees in the catmint and snow-in-summer that cover the stone 
berm at the front corner.   
 
An old maple tree with a split trunk was posing a danger to the house and driveway, so the tree 
was removed with a Chinquapin oak and two Montmorency cherry trees planted in its place.  Five 
large poplars and an enormous cottonwood were removed in the backyard creating a place for a 
sitting area, a water fountain, and many other flowering perennials, including some Windwalker 
red salvia that attract hummingbirds all summer.   
 
A new pergola in the back yard is flanked by two flower beds filled with “Garden in a Box” plants 
from Resource Central. Greg and Tina enjoy gardening, and their home has been a labor of love!   
 
Congratulations to Greg and Tina for their beautiful yard.  In recognition Greg and Tina get to post 
the FAC-HOA Yard of the Month sign during June and receive a $25.00 gift certificate for The 
Flower Bin. 
 


